Florida Department of Transportation

JEB BUSH 605 Suwannee Street DENVER J. STUTLER, JR.
GOYERNOR Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450 SECRETARY
May 4, 2006

Mr. Mat Regier

Carmanah Technologies, Inc. FEID # 98-0436474
Building 4, 203 Harbour Road

Victoria, BC, Canada V9A 352

Subject: CERTIFICATE OF CONFORMANCE - Traffic Control Device
Dear Mr. Regier:

Pursuant to Section 316.0745, Florida Statutes, the traffic control device manufactured by your company and indicated
below has been approved and placed on the Department’s Approved Product List of Traffic Control Devices.

CERTIFICATION NUMBER DEVICE OR PRODUCT DESCRIPTION
67014370427011 Solar Powered Warning Beacon Model R247 (24 Hour)
67014390427011 Solar Powered Crosswalk Beacon Model R820 (Push Button Activated)

Note: 1) Manufacturer must notify this office of all customers in Florida for one year.
2) Both beacons are approved with Eagle signal head housings and Dialight 4 voit LED modules.

All correspondence associated with the above device, including submittal data for construction projects, must refer to the
certification number above. The FDOT Approved Product List (APL) is located online at the following Internet address:
http://www.dot.state fl.us/trafficoperations/Traf_Sys/terl/apl.htm.

THIS APPROVAL IS NOT AN ENDORSEMENT OF THE DEVICE. The Department reserves the right to remove the
approved device from the APL if it fails to perform satisfactorily or falls below established standards and specifications.
Failure on your part to notify the Department immediately of any product modification or alteration, or when the device or
product is discontinued, may result in removal of that device or product from the APL.

Any modification or alteration of an approved device — including design, materials, or operational improvements — must
be resubmitted, along with supporting documents for review and, if needed, reevaluation by the Department. A periodic
review will be made of products listed on the APL to ensure continued conformance and to keep the listing current.

Thank you for your effort and congratulations on a successful review. Any feedback concerning your experience with this
FDOT APL certification process would be appreciated. Be sure to notify this office within 30 days of any change in your
company’s address. Please contact Carl Morse at (850) 410-5417 for any correspondence dealing with this approval.
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